

25.07.2012

Information Letter no. 26-2012

Dear Member Federations,

with regard to the 2012 Olympic Games in London the EFC/CEE Secretariate is closed from 26.07. to 06.08.2012. Please take note of this information.

However, emails will be received during this time and possibly answered.

We wish our European athletes in London success and cross our fingers that they come back with many medals.

Best regards, and again, have a peaceful summer holiday season.

Max Genter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: maxgeuter@eurofencing.info

ul: maxgeuter@eurotencing.info www.eurofencing.info